
 

 

TO:   Centre & Region Secretaries 

FROM:  Anthony McIntosh – Chief Executive Officer 

DATE:  Wednesday, 14th September 2022 

SUBJECT: Manager Competition 

 

 

Manager, Competition 

LAVic is pleased to announce that Brett Johnstone will be commencing in the role of 

Manager, Competition on Monday 10th October.   

Brett’s had a lengthy voluntary involvement in community sport in Tasmania, inclusive of stints 

with the Board of Little Athletics Tasmania (Competition Director and President were two of his 

roles), Hobart Chargers basketball, gymnastics, Huon District Cricket Association and Hobart 

Districts Little Athletics Centre.  Brett successfully ran his own commercial recreation business for 

19 years and most recently was the Executive Officer for Paddle Tasmania. 

While based in Hobart at the moment, Brett’s been looking forward to making the move to 

Melbourne for some time. 

Please extend to him a warm welcome. 

The LAVic Team. 

 

 


